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M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 
Date/Time:  February 12, 2022, at about 2:00 a.m. 
Incident:      2022-225604 
Location:     54th Avenue and Elwood Street 
                         
 

Critical Incident Briefing Video Released 
 
The Phoenix Police Department has released a critical incident briefing video produced by the 
department, to the public on Friday, February 25, 2022.  This video provides information concerning 
the facts of an officer involved shooting, which occurred on February 11, 2022, near 54th Avenue and 
Elwood Street. 

This video is designed to present factual information to the community. This is part of our ongoing 
transparency initiative.  Because of the complexity and scale of this investigation, we are still working 
to redact some of the body worn camera video to make it available for public release.   

You can view the video here: 54th Avenue and Elwood Street CIB 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/4kYhMx14uls

